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Heather, Portland: We should be increasing the restrictions on the use of force, not 

decreasing them. I should not have to have with me a gas mask, a bulletproof vest, 

and a kevlar helmet just to voice my opinion about our government.  I have been 

shot, beaten, and tipped out of my wheelchair by police while simply trying to provide 

medical aid to those who were hurt. 


